
 
From: George Durzo  

Sent: Thursday, 26 February 2015 10:27 AM 

To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Coffs Harbour's lack of concern to ratepayers discuss with rate hike 

 

Coffs Harbour Council and staff sent out a survey about what the ratepayers wished 
about a rate hike. Three surveys came back with a 78% and higher rejection. Coffs 
Harbour staff's comments were that the survey was unreliable. I bet it the vote went the 
other way they would have said the ratepayers set them a mandate. 
They also gave the GM a 20,000 dollar raise,  

 
We also believe that the 6 councillors who voted to go forward with the GM's raise and 
the rate hike are trying to ultimately use that money to build an unwanted Entertainment 
Centre which we don't want. 
 
We need to remember this at the next election and eliminate those 6 councillors. 
  
Rate payers please pass this along to other friends in the area 
 
George Durzo     
 




